
From:  Sent: 
 To:  

Subject: Dunoon Dam
 Please stop the plans going ahead building a dam in the beautiful
Channon/Dunoon valley. We understand the value of water and the need for
it in such a rapidly developing region, but there are  many other ways to
increase water supply in a drying climate.  Let's follow the Sydney
strategy - supplying tens of thousands of people with water - without any
new  dam or expansion of existing dams. (You know what im talking about -
without going into a long winded  detail about what they did.) So please,
consider all other options before even thinking about building a billion
dollar environmental  disaster! Best Regards,    (On behalf
of myself and all other Dunoon residents.)
 




